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Newstead Terraces News 

        August 2014
Hello Everyone,

Thank you to all our residents for the co-operation and assistance given with the annual garage and walkways spring clean.  I am immensely proud of the sparkling condition of the drains, waterways, driveways, overhead pipes and walls.  It is only with the active participation and care of the residents that we as a community are able to keep our home looking so clean and tidy.  I hope that you feel as proud of Newstead Terraces as I do.

Mirvac have issued a notice to let us know in the community that construction is commencing on the first stage of Unison, the third stage of Mirvac’s  Waterfront Newstead development.

Hoarding is due to be erected on August 27th on Festival Place with some impact on the existing pedestrian footpath. An alternative footpath will be established with ample signage for the local community.  Piling work is scheduled to commence mid-week pending weather and is due to intensify from September.  Where possible, Mirvac is committed to minimising disruption to the local area. On site activity will be restricted to the hours of 6.30am to 6.30pm Monday to Saturday inclusive. Mirvac will be taking all reasonable steps to reduce dust during the construction process, and traffic to and from the site will be also carefully managed to limit the impact on the surrounding area.  Unison is further away from us than Pier and Park buildings, so I hope that we feel the impact of the construction less.  I will endeavour to be as informed on the process as possible and pass that information on to you as it comes to hand.  Should you wish to make personal enquiries Mirvac run a community hotline 1800 724 861.
Our cost savings campaign with Meter 2 Cash has slowed down a little. We have two residents whom are not convinced that the system is right for them.  Whilst the Body Corporate committee are trying to fathom out the cause for their concerns and try to find a solution with them, the committee ask for your patience in getting started on the scheme.  The committee understands everyone’s keen approach and enthusiasm for the urgent start to the cost savings, but we all need to understand that everyone has to feel comfortable with the decision before we commence.  Please rest assured that the committee is still working hard on trying to bring these savings home for all of us to enjoy.
August has been a huge month for significant birthdays in my family.  We have enjoyed 2x 80th’s, 2x 21st’s and 2x 50th’s, 4 other not insignificant birthdays and other associated celebrations given all extended family have been in town.  It has been lovely to enjoy on such a regular basis the company of extended family and friends, many whom have not been in Brisbane for a long time.  I hope that you and your families have had time to connect and cherish each other, to celebrate milestones and enjoy life.  
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